November 14, 2012

Dear Mr. Lexmond and Shorewood School Board Members:

After more than 30 years of service as a secretary in the Shorewood School District, I am prepared to retire. This has been a wonderful and rewarding career.

As I consider retirement I am asking the Board to consider providing the same retirement benefits offered in the 2009-2012 contract. I understand that retirement benefits have not been fully defined for the future. In that light, I am making this request as I consider retirement at the end of the 2012-13 school year so that I will be able to plan.

Thank you for your consideration of my request.

Sincerely yours

Pe∳∮⁄⁄ Zannelli